
 
 
 

Announcement 
 

ELLAKTOR SA (the “Company”) informs the investor community, that the Company 

participates today in the '15th Annual Greek Roadshow, London', which is organized by 

the Athex Group, from September 17th  until September 21st , 2020. 

The relevant presentations are uploaded to the Company’s website www.ellaktor.com. 

 

Kifissia, September 18th , 2020 


